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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Mrs. Woodcock would like to invite you to attend a parents/carers’ appointment to 

discuss your child’s progress with their learning. Please contact Mrs. Woodcock 

cwoodcock@telfordjunior.co.uk through your preferred email address, if you would 

like a meeting and Mrs. Woodcock will respond to arrange a mutually agreeable time 

to meet. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Richard Siviter (Head Teacher) 
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